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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

Serial: EXSAB 105=56
28 December 1956

Mr. Williem F. Friedmsn
310 2nd Street, S. E.
Wasghington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Friedman:

Dr. Tukey has arrsnged for the first meeting of the Sub-committee
on Cryptanalysis and Machine Processes to be held here in Washington
on 9-10 January. Dr. Tukey plans to convene the first session at 1100
at the Naval Securlity Station with the poesibility that the followlng
dey the sub-committee will wilsh to meet at Arlington Hall Station. The
agenda for the 9th will be that discussed at the December 1% gession of
the Mathematics Panel.

I believe this letter confirms information tentatively discussed
with you since the Panel meeting. I would sppreclate your letting me
know if you find that other business conflicts with these dates.

Best wishes for the holiday season.
Sincerely,

CARARAL A
ARREN H. TURNER, JR.
Executive Assistant
Office of Research and Development
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